CCHA February ‘21 Board Meeting Minutes
Wyong Golf Club
February 3rd, 2021
Meeting opened: 6.48pm
Present: Mick, Scott, Gavin, Brett, Eve, Trevor
Apologies: Cheryl
Previous Minutes: read and accepted (Eve, Trevor)
Actions arising from minutes:

	Director
	Action
	When/Action

	Brett
	Organise working bee – nets Mick to coordinate, retaining wall Brett to organise with Dan Smith

Hand rails finalised for steps – Brett to contact Andrew Hook
EJ pitch when dry you can see it is not level, need to create a map of pin points where the issues are to review with Polytan
Brett to upgrade the Liquor License from the current 52 event license
	Remove from action items

	Cheryl
	Open term deposit
	

	Scott
	Organise banner “Advertise your business here from $275”
	Completed

	Mick
	Get quotes for ceiling exhaust fans
Organise Kent Carr to clean the solar panels and investigate more panels
New container for storage of complex machinery needed (Brett to provide Mick price for current one)
New bug zapper needed.

Other complex Signs for fences (not jumping fences) need to be purchased. (Scott to see if Everything Sport do metal signs)
The Entrance lost two training keys and will pay for their replacement

Mick to get a quote for re-keying 
Mick reviewing whether score board switches can be moved to TO room – discussing with Nathan
Lighting for practice pitch will need to be assessed as well as better lighting for leaving the fields at night around the southern end of the EJ pitch.
Mick to create a set of guidelines for Clubs to be able to submit applications to CCHA for having plaques in the Memorial Garden
	Having Nathan complete work.

Completed though broken panels found
Prior to Masters Titles
Completed
SC completing
Quote received for work to be completed
Completed

	Gavin
	Coordinate promotional video

Gav to finalise a thank you to Claire Mercer for her work with Minkey – proposed to name the perpetual trophy for volunteer of the year in her name.

Juniors to instigate perpetual trophies for Premiers and Minor Premiers
	

	Eve
	Draft letter to HNSW re RCC
Eve - Source a copy of the RCC job description and flesh it out with what we want, provide specifics including a flyer for kids during school programs who wish to engage with a Club.
Eve to check to see if there is a Wednesday night Minor Premiers perpetual trophy
	Not yet completed – reference desired outcomes for 2021. Send to group for proof read prior to Scott sending (first raised March 2020)

	Trevor
	
	


President’s Report/Director of Communications: 
Alex Flor – trying to promote pre-season injury scan; he plans to be at the complex monthly to do pop up clinics; he has committed to providing support to the Masters Titles including first aid; 15& 18 reps to have a session at Alex’s business 6 weeks prior to titles at that time Gave to discuss roles/responsibilities of rep players.
Two hits from Instagram post, the dentist from prior seasons wanting to do a three year deal on banners on fences and Two Creeks Beef a business owned by one of our members.
Kent Carr is donating a ball machine in lieu of two banners.

Wyong Golf Club have issued new banners for installation

Trish Lever from Augmentic Health has tabled a proposal to provide services to members and have fence banners – Brett to finalise with Trish.

State Govt. grant closes on 28/2, Brett has submitted a request for $250k per field for lighting upgrade, both Council and MP’s have provided letters of support.

A local grant has been submitted for (a) raised seating), (b) awning on outside of COLA, (c) insulating roof inside COLA. 

Brett and Mick to get quotes for insulating below and above the windows in the COLA and for the shower “screens” in the change room. 
Brett to organise the coding of times into the score boards for quarters by score board people which may involve use of a ipad to select the age group/ game time.
Director of Finance Report: Please see reports emailed separately
Director of Administration Report: 
Director of Complex Report: 
Pro Shop to be opened 3 – 4 times a week including Mon-Wed-Sat-Sun

Fridge needs new motor – should be completed tomorrow by M&M refrigeration

Offer from Trevor Allison rejected to have fridges supplied with constraints about what is to be displayed

Need to acquire appropriate extinguisher for canteen due to fryers
Director of Juniors Report: 
Rep trials Sunday March 7th 1pm – 3pm for 15’s and 18’s

Gav to advertise for Rep coaches/managers/selectors/rep committee 
Director of Women’s Report: 
To have a discussion with Kate Pulbrook to suggest a local solution to the RCC role and find out who is running COD.

Eve to attend HNSW Awards night in Tamworth
Director of Men’s Report: 
General Business:

Norah Head request to leave U17’s on Tuesday – SC to respond in the negative, but offer them the opportunity to have a preferred time slot that allows the players to train with their club also.

Avoca uniform – the Board found the junior uniform and alternate were too close to the Gosford uniform and requested them to provide an alternative. A “pinker” uniform was text to Brett and was agreed to by a majority of the Board.

Men’s Masters training 14th & 15th of August from 1pm Saturday to 2pm Sunday. Need to find what time they finish Saturday to see if women’s games can be scheduled. Men’s to commence from 2pm Sunday. They have also requested a local team to be supplied to play against – Trev to organise.
SC to check with HNSW as to when Term 1 rego finishes, what is the plan from there?

SC to request team nominations in by Feb 19th from clubs.

SC to advise Masters that we have a pro shop

SC to print Service NSW QR code and post at gates and around the canteen

SC to email Norah Head and ask them to remove the goal boxes at the back of the complex as they are attracting spiders

Mick to follow up Council about mowing along access road and around gate and car park.

Mick to complete Club canteen roster for 34/65s one month prior to the event.

Mick to request COVID records from Woongarah.

Competition Directors to submit their Umpire coordinators, recorders and draw people by next meeting.

Practice pitch available to hire during daylight hours for $25 per hour. Hiring of one of the full pitches wold require the presence of someone who can water the fields (and a coach?)

Rep fees – agreed to with the following changes (a) U11 umpire also $150, same as other age groups and to not charge presentation fee given the uncertainty around holding events in this COVID climate

Justin Wicks to liaise with Michelle Watherston about a presentation at the By-laws meeting about umpiring plans for the 2021 season.

Grand Final day Sunday September 12th.

Meeting Closed – 9.00pm
Next Meeting – March 2nd
